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Hello to our Year 6 parents and also our lovely Year 6 students.  It is a very strange time for me at the 

moment, normally I am up to my eyes in paperwork, organising all of the transition events and starting to 

visit you in school.  I am still organising it but in a very different way as obviously this year is going to be very 

different. 

This message from me is to say please do not worry.  I know that a lot of you will be uncertain about what is 

going to happen but  I am going to make sure that I send regular updates to your teachers so that I can get as 

much information about you as possible about putting you in forms to make sure that your transition is as 

smooth as possible. 

Obviously, it is going to be a little bit different this year but if you have any worries any concerns or any 

questions please send them to your teachers, I am sure you are in contact with them and I am sure they are 

setting you lots of work.  Your Year 6 teachers have been brilliant at sending things on to me so I have lots of 

information. 

Parents if you have your paperwork please keep hold of it, if it hasn’t arrived yet then this could be down to 

the hit and miss post system at the moment but do not worry.  If you have got your paperwork then keep 

hold of it I don’t want you to send it back into school just yet only because I don’t want it to get lost.  If you 

have sent it in don’t panic it will make its way back to me.  We can sort all of this out when there are more 

staff in school and we can start to get more organised. 

Just from me I want to say I am thinking of you all, I am really sorry that you are not going to be able to do 

your SATs.  Some of you will be disappointed about that and some of you will be absolutely delighted.  I 

would normally get into see you but I can’t at the moment.  If you are doing something that you would like 

me to see then email it to me my email address is cworrall@lymmhigh.org.uk.  If you have done something 

at home that you want me to see or you want to send me a message to introduce yourself that is fantastic.  

It doesn’t have to be a video you could write me an email, it would be great to hear from you.  The more I 

know about you the better.   Just to keep us all safe can you use a school or your parents email address. 

Please be assured that we are doing as much as we can with transition we want to make it as smooth as 

possible.  I am still asking teachers to send out information about who you want to be in forms with so I am 

going to be using that so hopefully you will all be in a form with people that you know and the friends that 

you choose. 

Any problems at all do email me or your Year 6 teacher.  I will keep you updated, I will keep sending things 

out to your Year 6 teacher as we make arrangements and decide what we are doing. 

Most importantly take care and stay safe and I will be in touch again soon. 

Mrs Worrall 
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